Mr. William G. Fling R.R. 1 Napoleon, Ohio 43545

Dear Mr. Flint:

Enclosed is a copy of a building permit application. As per our telephone conversation on April 4, 1977, a zoning and possibly a building permit would be required if your son decides to go ahead with the proposed project at the Union Hall Building.

Please have your son fill out the enclosed form and submit it to the Building Department if he wishes to proceed. The information will assist us in determining both zoning and building code requirements.

Thank you for your inquiries and if we may be of any further assistance please do not hesitate to call.

Sincerely,

ROS

Ronald D. Sonnenberg
Assistant Building Inspector

RDS/cm

Enclosure